
 

 

 

For Immediate Release:  Contact: Jim Barry 

October 5, 2022       Leanna Nelson  

       609-963-1975 

       

 
I-80 westbound lane closure needed tomorrow for field evaluation 

in area of Delaware Water Gap, Hardwick Township 
Expect congestion and delays 

 
(Trenton) – The right lane on Route I-80 westbound in the Delaware Water Gap area will close on 

Thursday, October 6 from 9 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. for field evaluation in Hardwick Township, Warren 

County.  

The right lane will be closed starting at approximately mile post 1.7 in Knowlton Township through mile 

post 1.0 in Hardwick Township, before the parking area for Dunnfield Creek/Appalachian Trail. The 

closures are necessary for field evaluation. 

Motorists are advised to use caution, slow down and expect delays. 

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for real-time travel 

information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NJDOT_info or on the NJDOT Facebook page. 
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